
 
 
 
 
 

Customer Identification Requirement 
 

In accordance with Section 326 of the USA PATRIOT Act 
signed October 26, 2001, (MNB) is required to obtain a copy of 
the documents used in identifying signatory individuals added 
to an existing or new account.  In some cases, identification will 
be requested for those individuals banking with the Bank prior 
to the effective date of the customer identification 
requirements because original documentation was not obtained 
with the opening of the account, or the Banks is unable to form 
a reasonable belief that it knows the true identity of the 
existing customer.  In all cases protection of our customer’s 
identity and confidentially is the Bank’s pledge to you. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“Transactions restricted by the Unlawful Internet Gambling Enforcement Act of 2006 (UIGEA) are 
prohibited from being processed through this commercial account.  This prohibition became effective on 
June 1, 2010.  Additional information can be obtained by calling 508-865-9521.” 
 
 
 
 


